G'E!ESWW Office of the Premier of New South Wales

Mr David Shoebridge MLC 17 DEC 2020
Committee Chair

Public Accountability Committee

Legislative Council

Public.Accountability@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Chair,

| refer to your letter of 10 December 2020 and am replying on behalf of the Premier.

The invitation referenced in your letter is declined.

As previously indicated by my colleague, Mr Bran Black, in his correspondence to your letter
of 11 November 2020 — Budget Estimates is scheduled in 2021, including in early March,
and Members of the Legislative Council may choose to question the Premier in relation to

any funding issues then.

Yours faithfully,

Neil Harley
Chief of Staff

GPO Box 5341, Sydney NSW 2001 ® P: (02) 8574 5000 W F: (02) 9339 5500

B www.premier.nsw.gov.au





